
 

 

The US EPA (Environmental Protection Agency) has mandated that all water providers complete a Lead Service Line Inventory 
in order to identify any lead lines that may be present in privately owned homes or businesses. Since lead and copper primarily 
enter drinking water through plumbing materials, we are asking all City of Bridgeport water customers to complete the survey 
below in order to be in compliance with the EPA’s Lead and Copper Rule. 

First Name Last Name Phone Number 
 

Property Address Email Address Type of Occupancy 
☐ Owner 
☐ Renter / Tenant 

Property Type 
☐ Single Family/Residential        ☐ Commercial           
☐ Multi-Family Residential          ☐ Industrial 

Year Built 

Water Service Line Material at Entry Point - Based on the 
appearance, testing or existing records, please select the 
appropriate material of your water service line at the point of 
entry into your house (please select all that apply) –  
☐ Unknown 
☐ Lead 
☐ Copper 
☐ Plastic 
☐ Galvanized 
 
Water Service Line Install Date 
☐ Before 1982 
☐ After 1982 

Interior Piping Material - Based on the appearance, testing 
or existing records, please select the appropriate material of 
your water piping inside your house (please select all that 
apply) –  
☐ Unknown 
☐ Lead 
☐ Copper 
☐ Plastic 
☐ Galvanized 
 
Water Service Line Install Date 
☐ Before 1982 
☐ After 1982 

Do you have a water softener, a whole home water purification system or any other treatment device installed in your 
home or business?     ☐ Yes                    ☐ No 
 
If yes, please specify type and location of devices –  
 
Source of Information – How did you determine the material of your water service lines? 
☐ Visual Inspection          ☐ Lead Test Kit          ☐ Plumbing Records          ☐ Scratch Test          ☐ Other 

 

For Commercial Locations Only: 
Does the service line have a backflow prevention device 
installed?     ☐ Yes                    ☐ No 

When was the backflow prevention device last tested? 

If you are unsure of what materials were used for water piping in your home, please utilize the free resource links below to help 
you better understand the different material types and in home tests you can perform to determine the material.  

If you have any questions or need further assistance with identifying your water lines, please contact (304)-842-8231 or email 
sunger@bridgeportwv.gov to set up an onsite visit to aid with evaluating your service lines. 

https://www.lslr-collaborative.org/identifying-service-line-material.html    https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=PcO5FCE9Vfw 

Completed surveys can be mailed to City of Bridgeport, 515 W. Main St. Bridgeport, WV 26330 or emailed to 
sunger@bridgeportwv.gov. 

Surveys can also be returned to City Hall, Monday-Friday, 7:30am-3:30pm or placed in City of Bridgeport drop-boxes located 
at the Bridgeport Fire Department or City Hall. 
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